To whom it may concern.
I recently was fortunate enough to conduct business with ROSS Associates Ltd. We hired them to construct an Operations and Maintenance facility to be used in conjunction with a wind farm we operate in Minnesota.
[bookmark: _GoBack]I was extremely pleased with the workmanship and how the building was upon completion. I found the experience enjoyable, professional and rewarding and would definitely recommend them to people/entities considering hiring them in the future.

Sincerely,
Tony Edwards. Site Supervisor, Prairie Rose Wind Farm LLC.
